
 
 
 
At the time of going to print, the 
field is beginning to look  
fabulous, ready for this after-
noon’s colour run and summer 
fair.  The weather is looking 
good and we have had lots of  
donations of teddies and  
bottles for the tombolas! 
 
With over 600 tickets sold, it 
promises to be an amazing 
event once again! 

 
 
 
Sewing club have been busy 
over the last 10 weeks creating 
some fantastic stuffed teddies 
and they look great! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Congratulations  to all of the 
children who went to Colyton 
Grammar School this week to 
take part in the Science fair.  
The children below received 
special commendation from 
the organisers! 
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Junior School News 

CPTT Annual Review 
Keep an eye out next week for our CPTT Annual Review. We’ve been busy fundraising all 
year and this gives you the chance to find out how we’ve done! With information on how much 
we’ve raised, how our schools have used the money and more. 

 

Our wonderful year 1 children 

and year 4 children performed 

at the Great Hall on Friday last week.  They sang alongside 

over 300 children from our other school partners at Stokehill 

Federation, Trinity, Topsham and Pinhoe. 

What an amazing experience! 

http://www.ladysmithfederation.net


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Sensory Spectacle have a range of free down-
loadable resources available on their website.  
Resource sheets include; Recognising auditory,  
tactile and visual SPD, Supporting SPD in Education, 
Mealtime Sensory Support and more.  

18.7.19—Year 6 Leaver’s disco—details to follow 
16/17.7.19—Year 6 Show 
19.7.19—Last day of summer term 2018-19 
4.9.19—First day of autumn term 2019-20! 

Catering position – Ladysmith Junior School 
Devon Norse have a fabulous opportunity to join one of the fastest growing facilities management 
companies in the South West.  
We are currently looking for a Catering Assistant for the lunchtime period. 
The role will be general kitchen duties from 11.30- 1.30, Monday to Friday, Term time only. 
The hourly rate will be £8.21 
Monthly salary will be approximately £288.00 payable over 12 equal monthly payments. 
Full training will be given 
An enhanced DBS will be applied for. 
For more details or an application form, please contact Tanya Hoare on 01392 271596 
Or 
Pam White 07909 688441 email: pam.white@ncsgrp.co.uk  

End of Year Reports 
Year 6 children have been sent home with a short report with details of their SATs results.  Children in 
years 3, 4 and 5 will bring home a short report with a summary of their attainment and effort for the 
year, along with their attendance for the year.  If you have any questions about this, please speak to 
your child’s teacher. 

LADYSMITH COMMUNITY GROUP NEWS  
Ladysmith Community Group’ is a small not-for-profit organisation that runs community groups from 

school premises. Groups are run by Charlie Nixon, also a mum at the school.  To find out more, click 

here or see the separate flyer sent with the newsletter. 

http://www.ladysmithfederation.net/web/recent_school_letters/281945
http://www.ladysmithfederation.net/web/recent_school_letters/281945

